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Happy New Year 
Welcome back, we have had a very good start to our new term in 
school.  The children in Years 1—6 have all enjoyed swimming lessons 
and we have welcomed our new intake to Foundation Stage One. 

Events 

January 2023  
30th January Art 08:00-08:45 Family Learning Programme 

31st January from 7.45-9.00 FS1, FS2 and Year 1 Science Tuesday  

 

February 2023 
6th February Computing and Cyber Security Family Learning Programme time TBC 

 

March 2023 
7th March from 07:45—09:00 FS2 Stay and Play 

14th March from 07:45-09:00 FS1 Stay and Play 

24th March last day of term, school closes at 12:00 

Safeguarding 
Mr Walters is the Designated Safeguarding Lead. 

Mrs L Brown is the Deputy Safeguarding Lead. 
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Extended Learning Opportunities 

 
Teachers very kindly volunteer for this activity and I am sure you will 
want to join me in thanking them for the time, dedication and care they 
have given to the children in the afternoon activities. 

 

We will start next week with our new ELO opportunities which will have 
something for everyone.  We have Art, Crochet, Multi Skills Sports, Bad-
minton and Table Tennis, Singing and Dancing, Drama, Coding, Cooking 
and more….! 

 

We will soon have a partnership with the Garrison to provide Nepali lan-
guage lessons—more news to come. 

Curious items 

We would like to build up our stock of curious items to be used in learn-
ing.  We are looking for donations of the following wooden items: 

curtain rings, coasters, woven mats, wicker baskets, mug trees, bread 
bin, pots, jewellery pots, wooden animals, serving trays, spoons, spatu-
las, baskets, salad spoons, boxes, massage rollers, carvings, African ani-
mals, wooden masks, trinket boxes, chopping boards, plaques, wooden 
carved balls, bowls, trays, dishes, serving salad bowls, … 

We are also looking for working lamps which are neutral in colour and 
brown or cream rugs.  Please send any donations via the school office. 
 

 


